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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:09 PM
To: 'Ramsey Dominguez'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

Dear Mr. Dominguez,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   

             
 
From: Ramsey Dominguez [mailto:iceman328@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 
 

To Whom it may concern 
 

I oppose the Rate Hike intended by FPL. In no way this will benefit their 
customers and will not bring any better service. It will just 
increase our already high bills. 
When you're considering this rate increase in order to generate higher profits for 
FP&L, please keep in mind that those profits come at our expense, and that includes 
the senior community, many of whom are having a very hard time of it. 
Please see that this increase is denied to the benefit of their customers. 
 
 

--  
Thank you  
Ramsey N. Dominguez  
1546 Ross Dr. Deltona FL 32735 

Docket # 160021-E1 
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"Life is not measured by the number  
of breaths we take but by the moments  
that take our breath away."  




